TOWN OF HARMONY 

Rock County Board of Health Meeting
Wednesday, January 9, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.
3328 N U.S. Highway 51 Janesville, WI 53545
There may be a quorum of the Town Board present at the Rock County Board of Health meeting on January 9, 2019.  Board members may add comments with regard to an appeal of a Sanitary Permit that was denied for Harmony Resident Jerry and Jacqueline Colquhoun.  

This meeting is open to the public

Posted January 6, 2019
Tim Tollefson, Town Clerk

